Daily Announcements 11/8/2023

Students interested in Drivers Education at West Monona need to attend a short informational meeting immediately following lunch on Tuesday, Nov. 7th. You also need to be 14 and have a learners permit to start the classes. If you do not have one yet you can attend the meeting and we will look at what options you have to get started. If you are unable to attend the meeting and are interested in taking the class, please email Mr. Maasen of your interest. If you are not 14 years of age you are not eligible for the course.

November 14th is Diabetes Awareness Day!! Please wear **BLUE** in support of our staff and students who are dealing with diabetes.

There is a HS Wrestling sign-up sheet in the office if you are interested in going out please put your name on the list.

There will be a Senior meeting on Tuesday Nov 14th during lunch in the HS library.

As some of you know we are planning a Spanish Exchange Program for the May term at West Harrison CSD. This means that some students from Spain will be coming from March 3rd to March 13th, 2024. We are looking for families that would be willing to host a student in their home. This is due to the fact that there are a few more students coming here than there are going to Spain, so we can't make do with the families of the students that are going. If you or anyone you know is interested please let Mrs.Palmero know. Thank you!

Kiwana's K-Kids Club Christmas Toy Drive!!

Dear WH Families.

Our Kiwana's K-Kids Club Members (3-5 graders) would like to have your help by participating in a local Christmas toy/stuffed animal drive. Do your children have toys or stuffed animals that they no longer play with?? If they are clean and in good shape another child would really enjoy them. Our Kiwana Club Leader will pick up the toys and take them to our local food bank. You may send your donations at any time, but please have them to school by December 5th! Thank you so much for your generosity!

Sincerely, Kiwana's Club Members